From: Alan Campbell <alancampbell@orcon.net.nz>

Sent: Monday, 26 March 2018 4:38 PM
To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

Hi

My submission is that "freshwater management" should NOT be part of a general rate but rather a user pay system
so that all costs relating to ECAN consented water takes should be paid by the consent holders. This would include
water quality problems, monotoring and policing these consents. Further, a condition of any consent should be that
if it is found that the allocation was too generous, or unplanned problems arise through that allocation, then the
consent should be withdrawn without any compensation to the holder.

Extra revenue could be gathered by way of fines which ECAN has been notoriously reluctant to enforce over the
years.

In the LTP document under "Are we making a difference?" (page 6) the answer is yes and for all the wrong reasons.
ECAN is the core cause of many of the current water problems most of which have been created over the past 20
years and | find it offensive paying a portion of my rates to clean up the mess your organisation has created.

| will not be attending a hearing.

Alan Campbell
33 Pukaki Place
Twizel 7901

PS The consultation document arrived today March 26 which apparently happens to be the last day for submissions.
This shows how "efficient"
your organisation is!



